
From: Sinodinos, Arthur (Senator) [mailto:Senator.Sinodinos@aph.gov.au]  

Sent: Thursday, 4 August 2016 9:01 PM 

To: Secretary - Firestick Estate <secretary@firestickestate.com> 

Subject: Thank you for your email to Senator the Hon. Arthur Sinodinos  

  

Thank you for your email. Please note that this is a confirmation that I have received your email. 

I appreciate that you have taken the time to write to me and I will endeavour to get back to you 

as quickly as possible, however, due to the high volume of correspondence I receive every day, I 

often cannot reply immediately, nor reply to every email received. 

  

If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact my office on (02) 9223 4388 or 

keep updated on my latest work by visiting my website www.arthursinodinos.com.au 

  

Yours sincerely, 

  

Senator the Hon. Arthur Sinodinos AO 

Level 28, 123 Pitt Street, Sydney NSW 2000 I GPO Box 3513, Sydney NSW 2001 

Sydney (02) 9223 4388 

www.arthursinodinos.com.au   
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